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Dear Hastings School Families,

Welcome to another fabulous year at the Hastings School Library!  Your child will visit the library once a week for stories, lessons and book selection. Your child’s teacher will let you know when the class is scheduled.

The borrowing policy is as follows:
· Borrowing limits:



Kindergarten 
1 book
 (for now)

3rd grade 
3 books



1st grade 

2 books


4th grade 
4 books



2nd grade 

2 books


5th grade 
5 books

· With their teacher’s permission, children may also exchange their books during morning book selection from 8:30-8:45, or at other mutually convenient times.
· Books may be renewed if there is not a waiting list.
· There are no fines for late books, but if books are overdue for over one month, borrowing privileges may be suspended.

· Books that are lost or damaged must be replaced or paid for. Borrowing privileges will be suspended until this obligation is met.

Encourage your children to take responsibility for their library books

· Help them remember their library day. 

· Set aside a specific place in your home for school library books so they will not be lost or damaged.

· Use a ziplock bag to protect books in backpacks.

· Encourage your children to come to me with any questions regarding their books. We can solve any problem if it is brought to my attention.

The PTA sponsors a wonderful Book Fair every spring. All proceeds go directly to the library. Please refer to our Library Webpage at http://lps.lexingtonma.org/Page/3099
Thank you for your help. My goal is for your children to look forward to visiting the library each week. Please feel free to contact me if you ever have any questions or concerns.
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Sincerely,

Ms. Rich




Library Teacher





brich@sch.ci.lexington.ma.us







     781 860-5800
